
 

   

  
The Board can be contacted at: hoawexfordwest@gmail.com 

Mailing address is: P.O. Box 473, Palm Harbor, FL 34682.  
 

IT department created: Our webpage has been updated. Please check it out:  
www.wexfordwesthomeowners.com 

Board Meetings: Will be held on the 2nd Tuesday every other month unless 
otherwise posted. HOA members are encouraged to attend.                                

Next Meeting: June 8, 2020. 
 

 

  

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Take the time to fill out a survey about a Memorial Weekend Block Party!  The survey is located on our FACEBOOK 
page. We are always looking for ideas for new community events and sharing all the wonderful happenings in our 
neighborhood! 

Our FACEBOOK group is growing! Be sure to invite your neighbors to join us 
and be a part of our on-line community! 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS:                                                                                                               
-FERTILIZER: If having fertilizer applied at your residence, please ensure that fertilizer 

is put on the grass only and not on the sidewalks. Remember that everything that 
goes into the storm drains end up in our lake and fertilizer can cause a bloom of 

algae.                                                                                                            
-MOSQUITOES:  Now is the time to check your property for areas with standing 

water. Empty/turn over any containers or pots where water can pool. Don’t provide 
a breeding ground for mosquitoes. 

  
PARK CLEAN-UP: We had a fun and productive morning at our park clean-up on April 18th.  Our neighbors showed up and some 

brought their children. We were able to cover the pond, the lake, and the surrounding woods/park. Because we had such an 
amazing group show up, we were done in about two hours! A HUGE THANK YOU to all that showed up willing to help!

FYI: HURRICANE SEASON IS COMING: The 2021 Atlantic hurricane season is the upcoming Atlantic hurricane 
season, which is part of the annual tropical cyclone season in the Northern Hemisphere. It will officially begin on 
June 1, 2021 and end on November 30, 2021.  


